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February 16, 2009 
 
MURA Nominating Committee, 2009 
Report to MURA Council, March 11, 2009 
 
 
The appointed 2009 Nominating Committee has met, deliberated and is now pleased to forward 
the following report for Council approval. All candidates have stated their willingness to serve. 
 
PRESIDENT (one year, to 2010):  Joan Parker 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT (one year, to 2010): Joe Laposa 
 
COUNCILLOR (two  years, to 2011): Geoffrey Evans 
 
COUNCILLOR (three years, to 2012): Kathy Overholt 
 
COUNCILLOR (three years, to 2012): Pamela Penny 
 
COUNCILLOR (three years, to 2012): Marianne Walters 
 
 
 

 
Helen I. Barton, for 
 
Lorraine Allan 
Helen Barton, Chair  
Helen Dietsche 
Mike Hedden 
Lynne Hopkinson 
 
 

 


